February 26, 2018

2nd Grade Parents,
  
     As you know, students have a virtual snow day to complete.  This assignment will be given on Monday and due the following Tuesday.  Here is the date for the virtual assignment:
                     February 26 – March 6*
                         *Denotes date the assignment is due 

Today you will receive an email, and your student will receive a worksheet/graphic organizer, that goes with the virtual assignment.  Students will have two virtual assignments this week, one in English/Language Arts and one in Math. We’ve tried very hard to make this as easy on parents as possible.  There will be two different ways to access the virtual lesson:
  1.   Go directly to www.ohgr2.weebly.com.
[bookmark: _GoBack]  2.  Follow the directions/link on the email you will get on February 26.

During the week, the second grade teachers will be available for questions or help Monday – Thursday from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM.  Email your teacher with any questions you may have.  

Teacher: 
Email address: 

Thank you for your cooperation!
Oak Hill’s 2nd Grade Team


COMPUTER LAB (times if needed):  
· Our computer lab will be open before school on Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 6:30-7:30 a.m.  It will also be open from 3:30—5:00 p.m. on Fridays and Mondays.
· Students who are utilizing the lab after school need to have a note from their parent indicating who they will be picked up by and the time of pick up.  Students, who are staying but not in daycare, will need to be picked up by the parent in the technology lab.  Daycare students will need to go ahead and check into daycare and then Mrs. Seibert will communicate with Mrs. Spalding to pick up those students from daycare.  We will have them go ahead and check into daycare and then Mrs. Seibert will escort them to the lab.
